
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                 

                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 

Surrey. CR5 1ED 
 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,          12th October 2023 
 
              Lloyd Park Cross Country Race 
 
We have entered our school for the Years 3-4 Croydon Cross Country Competition on Thursday 9th 
November at Lloyd Park, Coombe Road, CRO 5RA.The distance the pupils will be running is 
approximately 1200 metres.  
 
The competition will take place from 2:30pm – 4pm, and the children will need to be collected from 
school at 1.30pm to allow for the journey time and registration at Lloyd Park. Please note that 
parking can be difficult as it gets very busy and Lloyd Park has extremely limited spaces. A 
member of staff will meet you there. 
 
Pupils must arrive at the competition wearing their school PE kit and trainers. They will be 
provided with a school cross country shirt. Please ensure your child brings plenty of fluid, a snack, 
a rain jacket and a warm jumper.  
 
Please complete the Google link below as soon as possible indicating whether or not your child is 
able to take part.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr S Johnson 
PE Coordinator 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScqMcqMpBSlCjUJqo4-
Vx4VnIVDlDGme1fIMG4N4Xx0WTRFrg/viewform?usp=sf_link 
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